
Loans...................................................$227,466,783
Shares................................................. $283,663,727
Assets....................................................$317,423,766
Members...........................................................34,054

Read this newsletter carefully! If you find 
your name scrambled in parentheses, 
you’ve won $25.00. Stop by your local 
Firelands Federal Credit Union office or 
give us a call to collect your money.

Mon., May 25 - Memorial Day
Sat, July 4 - Fourth of July
(JO NNA SNROAL)

Progress Report as of 2/29/2020 Find Your Name & Win Holiday Closings

Firelands Federal Credit Union recently 
donated $3,750 to local food and non-food 
pantries for families in need. The funds 
were collected during our Winter Skip-a-
Pay loan promotion. 

It’s our pleasure to announce the 
relocation of our main headquarters 
office from 221 E. Main Street, 
Bellevue, to 300 North Street, just 
across the street. This new location 
will offer five drive-thru lanes with an 
ATM/night deposit lane; a spacious 
first floor with open lobby, teller area, 
and reception space; and a second 
floor where we will offer support for all 
our branches. Our new Bellevue ATM 
location will be in the drive-thru lane 
at the new branch. Two ATMs will be 
eliminated with this move: 221 E. Main 
Street (lobby vestibule), and 120 Lyme 
Street (outside Mortgage Center). 

For members who regularly visit this 
branch, relocation will require closure 

for a brief period of time. Our tentative 
schedule is as follows:

   �On Saturday, April 25, all Firelands 
FCU offices will be open during 
normal hours, except the Bellevue 
lobby. Our Bellevue drive-thru will be 
open as usual on this Saturday. 

   �On Monday, April 27, all offices 
will be open as usual, except the 
Bellevue office (lobby AND  
drive-thru will be closed). 

   �Tuesday, April 28, we will officially 
open our new Bellevue office. 
Normal hours will prevail.

This new facility gives us the 
opportunity for continued growth  
and maximum customer service.  
We look forward to continuing to 
serve our members during this 
changeover, with the least amount  
of inconvenience as possible. 
(LAMLIWI A GAMERS)

New and 
Improved

Firelands Federal Credit Union’s 
new headquarters to open  
April 28, right across the  
street from current location

Financial FocusApril 2020

Community Donations

Firelands Federal Credit Union employees 
wore green on St. Patrick’s Day, raising 
$500 for CU4Kids — Benefitting Children’s 
Miracle Network. (NENAJ R HEYRAT)
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LENDERLENDER

BELLEVUE
221 E. Main Street
Bellevue, OH 44811
419.483.4180
Fax: 419.483.7100

BELLEVUE
300 North Street
Bellevue, OH 44811
419.483.4180
Fax: 419.483.7100

BUCYRUS
2100 E. Mansfield Street
Bucyrus, OH 44820
419.562.0447
Fax: 419.562.7059

GALION
1222 State Route 598
Galion, OH 44833
419.468.5631
Fax: 419.468.7633

MONROEVILLE
169 Ridge Street N.
Monroeville, OH 44847
419.465.2200
Fax: 419.465.2204

NORWALK
175 Cleveland Road
Norwalk, OH 44857
419.668.5833
Fax: 419.668.6007

117 Whittlesey Avenue (ATM only)

MAILING ADDRESS
P.O. Box 8005
Bellevue, OH 44811

MAIN TOLL-FREE NO.
1.800.276.5775

ROUTING & TRANSIT NO.
241274077

COMING
SUMMER
2020!

Firelands Federal Credit Union is so 
inspired by the new development 
taking place in downtown Sandusky 
that we decided to become a part of 
all the renewed interest in this area. 
We currently have five branches, 
and now we will be adding our sixth, 
located at 236 Columbus Avenue, 
next door to the new City Hall. This 
is a tremendous opportunity to be a 
part of the exciting things happening 
in Sandusky. (MAHOTS NARERG III)

With so many great restaurants and 
entertainment available downtown, 
coupled with receiving our Field of 
Membership expansion last year, this 

location will allow us to conveniently 
serve residents of Erie County. We’ll 
have approximately four employees 
staffing the new branch, all newly 
created positions. Janotta & Herner  
is renovating the space for us, and our 
expected move-in date is this summer.

Our new Sandusky branch is ideally 
situated, easily accessible, and will 
ensure all our members receive the 
same superior customer service 
and attention you’ve come to know 
and love. We’ll keep everyone 
informed of further details as this 
latest Firelands FCU project  
moves forward.

Erie County 

Here We Come!

Want   EASY, FREE GIFTS? 
With Tell-A-Friend online referrals it’s as easy 
as 1-2-3! Visit ReferFirelandsFCU.org to start 
earning today. 

Keep up-to-date with everything going on at the credit union —  
visit www.firelandsfcu.org. (CEYRB A WNIOGDO)


